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5 Essentials of an Auxiliary 

National requires only five (5) things of an Auxiliary: 

1) Auxiliaries should have at least ten (10) business meeting per year.  

Five (5) members in good standing (of that Auxiliary) shall constitute 

a quorum for the transaction of business. 

2) Dues should be paid by at least ten (10) members on or before 

February 1 of the current year. 

3) Quarterly audits by Trustees must be submitted. 

4) Officers elected, installed and reported to National no later than 

June 30.  This generates the bond application via email. 

5) The offices of President and Treasurer MUST be bonded by August 

31. 

Extension 

Have you ever wondered what the steps are for bringing on a new 

Auxiliary?  Are you a District President that has Unaffiliated Posts?  

Are you a Post Commander that would like to bring on an Auxiliary?  

The steps are all the same: 

 
1) An Auxiliary cannot exist without a Post and there must be a vote 

from the Post by 2/3 majority to have an Auxiliary.   

2) A minimum of 15 new eligible applicants. 

3) Department President will appoint the official organizer. 

4) The Post must also be willing to pay the $100 Charter Application 

fee. 

 

Please reach out to Department or myself if you would like 

more information on bringing on a new Auxiliary.    

National Ambassador QR Code 

 
 
National President’s Theme 

“From Sea To Shining Sea Honoring 

Veterans Who Keep Us Free” 

 
Department President’s Theme 
“Building Bridges for Our Veterans” 

 
Don’t forget to 

Report, Report, Report!! 

 

 

 
 

Sherri Golder 

Ext/Rev Chairman 

sherrigolder@gmail.com 

352-445-9993 
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